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Board Report 
February 22, 2021 

Mike Flanagan, Superintendent Designee 
 

Career & Technical Education Update 
 
We’ve posted the position and Shelley Wagner and I have had several applicants.  We have no solid 
timeline, but as quality candidates come forward, we will begin the interview process. 
 
Principals & Out-n-About 
 
I’m in the buildings often with the goal of touching base individually with principals weekly.  This will 
become more intentional as we look to next year. 
 
(Open Session) On the Horizon… 
 

● Thank you so much for coming to the rebranded Education Committee, featuring Mr. Duncan in 
our welding program facility.  I would also like to thank Mickie as the staff head of the 
committee, as well as Shelley, for organizing and hosting the event.  More events like that to 
come! 

● At the ESJ meeting, we’ll be starting some work on restorative justice.  I’ve been working with 
Evelyn and Patti individually to map out the remainder of the meetings in line with the equity 
work that Julie has been guiding in the buildings for many years (but making sure that the 
committee work is concurrent and makes sense topically). 

 


